
Newsletter

Welcome to our new staff; Miss Barnes, Miss Grosvenor, 
 Mr Marsh, Mrs Breakwell and Miss Thomas

Writing workshops
Please join us for our parent writing
workshops to work alongside your
child in a writing lesson
Reception, Year 1 and Class 3, 4 and
5 - Tuesday 20th September. 
Year 2—Wednesday 21st
September. 
Please see letters that were sent
out this week for further
information. 
Please return reply slips ASAP. 
We look forward to welcoming you!

Welcome back to everyone! Its lovely to see
you all and looking so smart. A big welcome

from the community to Frankie, Evie, Nancy and
Amelia who have settled in brilliantly this week
and we hope they've enjoyed their first week

with us! Apologies to anyone who's had trouble
with sQuid this week - a lot of schools have

been having the same problems and we are in
the process of communicating with them to

sort refunds. Thank you for your patience with
this.

Request for Parents: If any parents have any equipment you can donate to us to use
in our role play area for the children to play with at break and lunch times that would
be greatly appreciated. Please drop off any donations in Reception. Thank you :) 

We are saddened to hear the news of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth's death - any
changes to school routine will be announced as we hear updates.

Little Wandle Phonics launch party 
Please join us for our parent
phonics workshop to explain how
we teach this in school. 
Wednesday 14th September 
2-3pm or 6-7pm. 
Please return reply slips asap. 

 



Non-Uniform Day for
Jeans for Genes - Friday
23rd September - Own
clothes ideally jeans -

Any donations welcome
- suggested £1.

Please see
attachments - 
Diary Dates &
School Clubs

Hall of Fame and
Attendance will start next
week and will be on next
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